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Dear Sirs,

Re: Proposed Boyne Greenway Drogheda to Momington, Co. Meath and Co. Louth .

I welcome the opportunity to make a submission on the proposed Drogheda to Mornington
Greenway as submitted to An Bord Pleanala by Meath County Council. T am supportive of
the proposal and requesting that An Bord Pleanala approve permission for this project to
proceed as it represents essential infrastructure for this developed area and on balance is in
accordance with the proper planning and development of the area.

My Name is_as a resident of Mornington (adjacent to the proposed

development on the }and a keen cyclist and walker ,| know first hand how
dangerous this road (R-150 ) is . As a member of a cycling club we have become used to the
aggressive driving of some motorists . But the danger faced on this section from Mornington
to Drogheda is the worst it is highly dangerous.

| have noted the massive support of 98% in favour of this outstanding scheme in the recent
public consultation by Meath CC . In fact members of the public were queuing up to sign in
support .| took particular notice of the comments of many young mothers about the
concern they have for their childrens safety on this road .

With the childhood obesity problem and the Covid 19 Pandemic this magical development is
vital and the local population certainly deserve it after so many years of lack of
infrastructural investment in this area .

We are all aware of the special area of wildlife conservation on the river and we all support
the fact that this Cycle/walkway has stuck closely to the foreshore to finally create a living
environment that will allow us to glory at the wonder of nature and at the same time be its
custodians in harmony with nature and part of it .

On behalf of all my cyclist friends and their children please allow this marvellous
development go ahead.

Regards






